
LINE MOUNTAIN ARCHERY BOOSTERS 

Meeting Date: Tuesday, October 17th, 2018 

 

PRESENT: Sue Rothermel, Sonny Celsky, Ann Marie Barwick, Jill Yeager, numerous parents of 

new archers. 

 

I. WELCOME & CALL TO ORDER 

 

The meeting was called to order by Sonny Celsky 

 

II. SECRETARY’S REPORT 

 

Minutes for August 21st and September 18th meetings were read and approved as 

presented. 

 

III. TREASURER’S REPORT 

 

Current balance of $7076.59.  Letters for sponsorships and business donations have 

been sent out as well as on booster Facebook page.  As of today, 19 middle school 

registrations have been received a paid.   

 

Spirit wear order forms will be sent out with a due date of December 7th.  We must 

have the orders turned into 3T by December 10th.  Plan is to have spirit wear issued 

to archers/families the first week of January.   

R&K subs also to be sold in December. 

 

IV. NEW BUSINESS 

 

Coaches recapped last season for parents and new archers.   

 

Middle school team placed 8th in the state out of 42 teams.   

High school placed 8th in the state.   

One middle school archer went to Kentucky and participated in the National 

tournament. 

 

Goal for our 4th season is to attend and participate in State Tournament. 

 

A full 3D set of targets should be in within the next month or so.   



 

Coach Buriak discussed and showed an example of the sponsorship banners.  Cost 

for businesses is $100 for the first year and $75 for each additional year after that. 

 

Registration fee of $25 includes jersey, all tournament registrations and equipment.  

Our biggest expense is the cost of arrows.  Expressed the importance of fundraising.   

 

Coaches explained the selection process for tournaments.  Top 24 scoring archers 

are taken.  Scoring process explained as well.   

 

Mrs. Brosious has volunteered and been selected as an additional coach.    

 

At this time, new archers were invited to join the coaches on the floor and practice 

using the bows.   

 

Meeting Adjourned.  Next meeting scheduled for November 13th, 2018 


